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Voting by mail is one of my favorite things about Oregon. It makes voting accessible 

for nearly everyone, whereas in-person voting creates barriers for many people & will 

significantly reduce the number of people who can vote. If we are truly a democracy, 

then allowing as many people to vote as possible should be a priority.  


